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Email

bonniebick@gmail.com

Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

The Watershed Conservation District is a tool, to help Charles County address a Climate adaptive direction.  The
Watershed Conservation District needs an objective evaluation, regarding the environment and the CC economy.  
The Mattawoman Creek is an ecological treasure.  Striped bass larvae are concentrated in the area, in the
Mattawoman fish nursery.  This is an ecological zone of sorts: the water between the mouth of the Mattawoman
and the southern boundary of the National Marine Sanctuary alternates between fresh and slightly brackish over
the year. The Inner State Commission for the Potomac River Basin maps a “Transition Zone” between fresh and
brackish that runs between Quantico, about midway between Chicamuxen and Mallows, down from Mattawoman's
southern boundary.  Charles County should consult with the state before making a decision on this WCD
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